
When Cambian Brook View School had taken over from 
the previous school, I had some concerns over how my son 
would react to the move. This was down to the fact he’d been 
with his previous provision and their staff for some time. Kieron started back 
at school after the summer holidays and I soon realised how well he was 
settling into the new routine with the new staff, handling the changes well.

Kieron has coped brilliantly with having other children in the same classroom as 
himself and working along side them, helping his friends in small ways if he can. 
He is eager to learn and is doing very well in getting extra qualifications, 
as he appears to be flying through the work given to him!

Kieron spends half a day a week doing gardening work, which he loves and at the 
beginning of May, he was selected to be on the Student Council, as a 
representative of other students. 

The transformation I’ve seen in Kieron is amazing, and that’s down to the brilliant staff at 
Brook View School and their dedication to their work. They’ve taught him invaluable life 
skills and knowledge that will always be needed throughout his life.

There have been times when the school has had to close due to Covid-19, but work has 
always been sent home for Kieron, ensuring he doesn’t fall behind on his progress.

A huge personal thank you goes to all the staff for their hard work 
and dedication in helping Kieron through his final year of school; 
their effort is second to none!

To say I’m a proud mum would be an understatement! 
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